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-Sequoyah Fuels Corporation |-

. ATTN: Mr. Scott P. Knight-
P.O. Box.610
Gore, Oklahoma 74435

Gentlemen:
1

On 0ctober 1, 1989, the NRC Region IV Division of Radiation Safety and-'

Safeguards (DRSS) was reorganized. As part of this reorganization,'the,,

regional oversight of the'Sequoyah Fuels'Facilit'/ was transferred from the
Uranium Recovery Field Office (URFO) to the Security and Emergency Preparedness
Section located at the Arlirgton office. URF0 will continue to be involved in 1
routine inspections of your facility.

Dr. D. Blair Spitzberg has been assigned as Regional Project Manager of ;
-

Sequoyah Fuels Facility and is the new regional contact. .His telephone number
I

P is (817).860-8191. Correspondence to the Regional Office should be addressed.

to my attention.
1

The above changes do not effect licensing matters which will continue to be
worked through the Fuel Cycle Safety Branch of NRC Headquarters.

[ Sincerely,

[.()ydnleC( hL
A. Bill Beach, Director |

Division of Radiation Safety

r. and Safeguards
|

cc:
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director

pcc:,

\/DMB Original (IE-07) t

RDMartin
ABBeach

i

LAYandell
LShea, RM/ALF ( AR-2015)

7

DAPowers
DBSpitzberg
SEPS File
RIV Files (2)
REHall, URF0
LRouse, IMSB

RIV:SEPS W C:SEPSk hb:DRSS| f, # ]
'

1

DBSpitzberg/ch DAPowers ABBeackN '
Ir/z7 /89 10/)%/89 go/u /89

8911070393 891031
,

pDR ADOCK 040 g 7


